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Monday 13th January

Last week we were learning…

Maths: how to find fractions of numbers. What 
is a quarter of 8? What is half of 6?

Literacy: We have been extending our work on 
Emma Jane’s aeroplane by writing our own 
adventure story. Grammar focus on suffixes, 
adverbs, adjectives. 

Science: we looked at the food pyramid and 
identified which foods we should eat most/least 
of. We thought about how to plan a healthy 
menu for a day. 

History: we studied the Wright brothers in more 
depth, planning a diary entry which explains 
how they feel about their work. 
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Next week we will be 
learning…

Maths: we will finish our 
work on fractions and start 
with statistics: tally, 
pictogram etc

Literacy: We will finish our 
stories before moving onto 
writing postcards. 
Grammar focus on 
question marks and 
exclamation marks. 

Science: continuing out 
topic of animals & humans, 
we are looking at the affect 
and benefit of exercise on 
our bodies.

History: 

We will be introducing 
Amelia Earhart this week.

Reminders

PE will be on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays every week. 

As the sessions may be outside 
please make sure the children 
have a jumper / tracksuit 
bottoms in their kit. 

Spelling test every Friday. 

Please make sure reading 
records stay in bags so the 
children have their log in 
details to hand for purple 
mash/times too/accelerated 
reader etc

And don’t forget! Dojo’s on a 
Wednesday for children who 
are reading regularly!


